
Greetings, WaynesboroðStaunton Region Members & Friends, Our activities calendar is full of opportunities to get 

your car(s) on the road this month. Weôll highlight two of the upcoming events with some pictures from 2016. We hope 

to see you this month. Stu AllenðEditor 
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SEPTEMBER MEETING ïSunday September 10,  2 PM, Meeting and Annual Steak Fry & Auction,      

Coyner Springs Park, 2091 Lyndhurst Rd., Waynesboro. Bring a dish to share and a lawn chair.  

Steaks, drinks, ice, and dinnerware provided. Bring your auction items to sell and your checkbook! 

If you enjoy seeing steam powered equipment from years gone by, youôll want to join our tour to the Somerset Steam 

& Gas Pasture Party on Saturday, Sept. 9. Details are on page 5. 

On Sunday, September 10, weôll hold our annual steak fry and auction. Auctioneer Bruce Elder and assistant Steve  

Cummins will give us all an opportunity to buy that treasure we really wanted. We always look forward to see what great 

collectibles Billy Melton comes up with to donate to the club. Search your stash of car stuff to see what you can donate 

and come prepared to bid.  

http://www.waynesboro.va.us/218/Coyner-Springs-Park
https://www.google.com/maps/dir/''/coyner+springs+park/@38.0514502,-79.000799,12z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m8!4m7!1m0!1m5!1m1!1s0x89b3615671b5775b:0xd56e72a595915b13!2m2!1d-78.930759!2d38.051471
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PRESIDENTôS MESSAGE  

Ken Farley did a superb job organizing and 

managing a great car show at the Augusta County 

Fair on Friday evening August 4th. In all we had 30 

cars of all marques and vintages. Attendees had the 

opportunity to vote for their favorite cars by making 

donations in milk containers in front of each car. The 

proceeds were donated to a charity of ACFôs choice. 

Scott Gregory took first prize with his 1967 Chevy 

Impala, Duane Perrin took second place with his 

1929 Stearns Knight Cabriolet and Doris and John 

Stoneôs 1959 Ford Thunderbird took third spot. 

Thank you to all who brought their cars and those 

who volunteered to help Ken or both. Hopefully 

weôll be asked to participate in the Fair again in 

2018. Car shows have been shown to be the best way 

to attract new members. 

We have a busy calendar this month with 

both opportunities to have fun and help and honor 

others. Please help and represent us where you are 

able. 

First on Saturday, September 9th the local 

VFW Posts are sponsoring the ñValley Veteranôs 

Ride for Heroesò. They have invited us to display 

our cars as part of the celebration in Gypsy Hill Park 

in Staunton from 10AM to 3PM. This is your        

opportunity to salute the heroes who gave much to 

keep us free. Cars will be displayed not driven. There 

will be food trucks and lots going on in the park all 

day. 

Also, on Saturday, September 9th, we have 

our tour to the Somerset Steam and Gas Pasture 

Party: A great display of operating antique steam and 

gas engines of all sizes and stripes. Also good food, a 

flea market and car show. Bill Melton has again   

invited us to attend. Each antique car will receive  

complimentary admission that saves $10 per person. 

The pleasant scenic drive to get there will be led by 

Jim Gregory and Nelson Driver, departing the     

Willow Oak Plaza in Waynesboro at 9:30 sharp.  

 

 

 

Make sure your gas tank is full before you 

arrive at Willow Oak.  

Our annual Steak Fry and Auction is Sunday, 

September 10th at 2:00 PM at Coyner Springs Park in 

Waynesboro. Come enjoy a good steak and great 

side dishes and bring your good stuff to donate to the 

auction. All the proceeds benefit our club. This is a 

major revenue source for us. So please bring an   

auction item to fatten our coffers and for that        

silver-tongued orator, Bruce Elder, to convince one 

of your friends itôs something they canôt live without. 

The club supplies the steak and beverages,            

everybody else please bring a side dish or a dessert 

to share. Donôt forget your chairs. This is a great 

time. Because itôs so much fun itôs the longest    

meeting of our year! 

Finally, weôve been invited to participate 

with a display of our cars in the 2nd Annual Fall Fest 

on Saturday, September 30th, from 9AM to 3PM at 

Tinkling Spring Presbyterian Church in Fishersville 

on Rte 608 near Exit 91 off I-64. This is a BIG event. 

Good food, apple dumplings, BBQ chicken and pork; 

hayrides; fire truck display; yard sale; magic show; 

silent auction and much, much, more.  Those of us 

who attended last year had a great time. 

 

See you on the road, 

Alfred 

Bruce Elder auctions publications at the 2016 Steak 

Fry and Auction 


